
Save the Date Bulletin Article Save the Date! 

Most of us live hectic lives, so we take the time to mark the important things – birthdays, holidays, 
weddings, even doctor appointments – on our calendars. 

Men/Ladies of the parish: get out your calendars now and take note of this date: RETREAT DATE HERE. 
Something is happening that you will NOT want to miss!  Our theme this year is: “Creating the Hope We 
Seek--The Sacredness in Everyday Life”. 

 
Starting that Friday evening, we will enjoy our annual Men's/women’s retreat at Christ the King 
Passionist Retreat Center. The retreat lasts until Sunday morning 
(DATE HERE), and it includes time for reflection and prayer, delicious meals, sacramental opportunities, 
enlightening talks, and a private room and bath for each of you. Everything, including a chapel and gift 
shop, is on one floor and easily accessible to all. 

 
Have questions about the retreat experience? Contact me, xxxxxxxx, at xxx-xxx-xxxx. Plan now to join me. 
You won’t regret it! 


